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V.I. Department of Education Schools Open October 27 
 

U.S. VIRGIN ISLANDS — All Virgin Islands Department of Education schools will open on Thursday, 
October 27. 
 
School buses are running on schedule. 
 
Weather conditions will continue to be monitored throughout the day. Should weather conditions change, the 
Department will provide an update for schools. 
 
For accurate and updated information regarding the current flash flood warning and prolonged rain, go to the 
Government of the Virgin Islands Joint Information Center at vi.gov/jic/. 
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